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2nd December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Stage 2 and Stage 3 will be celebrating the achievements of our students in a special assembly 

for each Stage on Monday, 7th December. In a non COVID-19 year, we would be welcoming 

you to join us at this assembly, however, the physical distancing requirements of the current 

situation has meant that we are not able to invite you to this assembly. We will be putting 

together a digital presentation that will be available from our school website after the 

assembly to celebrate the achievements of our amazing students. Students with a not for 

publish instruction will not be featured in this presentation. It is greatly appreciated if you can 

arrange for your child(ren) to be dressed in their full school uniform for this assembly. 

 

Philip Yeong Angela Tomiczek 

Stage 2 Assistant Principal Relieving Stage 3 Assistant Principal 

 


